

15231 Burbank
Boulevard
Van Nuys
California
91411-3590
818 780 2240
Producing Directors
Laura Zucker
Allan Miller

Bruce Savan Agency for the Performing Arts 888 Seventh Avenue New York, New York 10106

Dear Bruce:

THE GREEKS saga continues. It has become clear over the last week that THE GREEKS will not be able to meet its original production and dates and be the cohesive, exciting event we all want it to be. After consulting with everyone on thier schedules and juggling the theatre's production schedule a bit (again), we have decided bring in a co-production of DANNY AND THE DEEP BLUE SEA for the January dates and begin performances of THE GREEKS in mid-March. The company is still very committed to the project, as are the designers, choreographer and composer.

I feel like when this is all over I'll either be like Richard Attenborough with Gandi or Richard Attenborough with a Chorus Line. I'm hoping its the former.

I've put in a call to Kenneth to alert him, but have not spoken to him yet. We'd like to apply for a TCG observership for him to come out for two weeks during February if that meshes with his schedule.

Could you please let me know if the KCET project has hapened yet, and if so, when it is scheduled to air.

Talk to you soon, I'm sure.

Sincerely,

Laura Zucker

Producing Director 🦠

THE BACK ALLEY THEATRE